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ADDENDUM #1 PIECES 
Addendum #1 consists of one (1) item: 

§ Clarification Statement 

CLARIFICATION STATEMENT 
It has been brought to our attention that there is conflicting/incorrect information in the Sioux City SOI regarding the 
due date of SOI submittals. We would like to clarify that the correct due date is Thursday, May 14th.  

In addition, we would like to clarify the correct date for issuance of the RFP is Thursday, May 21st. 

We apologize for any confusion. If you have questions contact Rob Hunden, rhunden@hundenpartners.com, and 
copy Cory Hawkins, chawkins@hundenpartners.com.   

 

 

 


